
 

 

22nd May 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

Year 4 MTC Assessments 

As you are aware, Year 4 will be completing a statutory online times tables test next 
month. This is to assess fluency with times tables and the speed of recall. The dates for 
the assessment will be between Monday 10th June and Wednesday 12th June. Please 
ensure that your child continues to practise their times tables over the coming weeks in 
preparation. 

Thank you for all your support so far with this. We know the children have been working 
really hard on Times Table Rock Stars. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs. Munro                Miss. Lewis                Miss. Payne 

 


